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Filming at Cirkewwa South quay - Life of a Gozitan 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners and owners of 
vessels, that filming activities will take place at Cirkewwa South Quay. 
 
The filming will be held at Cirkewwa South Quay (as shown on attached chart 1) on the 
following days and times: 
 
On Saturday 10th October 2020 between 0700 hours and 1100 hours. 
On Sunday 11th October 2020 between 1500 hours and 1900 hours. 
 
If due to adverse weather conditions the filming can not be held at Cirkewwa South 
quay, it will be held on the same dates and times from points B and C at Marfa (as 
shown on attached chart 2) 
 
  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 
A  35 59’.169   014 19’.812 
B  35 57’.241   014 23’.677 
C  35 59’.202   014 19’.654 
 
Mariners are requested to keep at least 10m from the above positions during the filming. 
 
Ferry operators and fishermen are to coordinate with film producer. 
 
They are to navigate with caution and slow speed when in the vicinity.  Instructions 
given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 are to be complied 
with. 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538. 






